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AUG 161984

Mr. Robert L. Waldrum
Assistant Counsel
Arkansas Public Service Commission
Markham and Victory Streets
P. O. Box C-400
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Dear Mr. Waldrum:

SUBJECT: NRC INVESTIGATION OF SAFETY DEFICIENCIES AT GRAND GULF I
AND II AND WATERFORD NUCLEAR FACILITIES|

Referencing your letter of July 5,1984 on the above subject, enclosed are
copies of the Grand Gulf I and II 1984 inspection reports that contain items
of non-compliance. Based on your subsequent conversation with James Partlow
of our staff, I understand that the information pertaining to Waterford is
no longer required.

The NRC Office of Investigations recently completed two reports on the alleged
falsification of training records. Both reports have been referred to the
Department of Justice for review. The Department of Justice has specificall/
requested that the contents of the reports not be released to the public at
this time.

Sincerely,
" Original Signed By,
R. C. DeYoung' ,
Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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